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Dear Staff at Business Benefits Group,

First of all, you all are amazing! Since the very beginning of the school year you have provided so much
for our program. It means a great deal to us that you are thinking of our students and coming up with
creative ways to raise funds to support our Food 4 Thought program. Your massive donation to the No
Sale Yard Sale was incredible! We had an excellent turnout for the sale and we know that so many
families walked away with items that they needed.

This year at Thanksgiving, we reached out for assistance in providing 95 families with Thanksgiving bags

and gift cards, and several organizations stepped up to assist. You all were so very thoughtful with your
donations. Thank you for contributing 20 bags and the accompanying $25 gift cards. We know it’s a big
expense, but we place importance on allowing families to choose a holiday entrée that suits their family.

We distributed a portion of the bags to families who came to the No Sale Yard Sale, and others stopped
by school the following week to pick them up from the main office. Staff members delivered to those
without transportation. The process was a success and families are truly grateful for the assistance
during this challenging time of year.

You are such a wonderful and caring community partner and we hope you know how much our school
appreciates your ongoing generosity.

All the best for the holiday season. We will continue our good work together in the New Year!

Regards,
Chris Smith Beth Lonergan Richelle Brown
Principal Social Worker School-based Family Resource Specialist

No goods or services were provided by Fairfax County Public Schools in return for this donation.

FCPS is operated by the Fairfax County School Board (Tax ID 54-0805373), a governmental entity. Donations to
governmental entities can be tax deductible.

Donors should consult with a tax advisor regarding their particular tax situation. In addition, donors may wish to review
IRS publication 1771, Charitable Contributions — Substantiation and Disclosure Requirements.



